EUGENE RC AERONAUTS

Club Mailing Address: Eugene RC Aeronauts, PO Box 26344, Eugene, OR. 97402

New to Radio Control flight?

Our R/C Flight Trainers

These ERCA members are willing to assist you through the learning curve.

AMA Instructor pilots

Alan Wellentin	541.726.7482	a_wellentin@yahoo.com
Brad Werneth	541.285.5935	brad@werneth.com
Pat Willis	541.543.8999	p-willis@msn.com
Roger Dahl	541.579.5959	roger@artistry-in-motion.com
Jeff Lutz	541-689-3567	jefflutz@q.com
Wayne Wahrmund	541-915-8625	wwahrmund@comcast.net

Club Contacts

President: Roger Dahl - 541-579-5959 - roger@artistry-in-motion.com

Vice President: Frank Blain - 541-345-7449 - 541.954.2342 Secretary/Treasurer: Jeff Lutz - 541-689-3567 - jefflutz@q.com

Safety Officer: Mike Burgess - 541-998-1839 - mikeshanb@hotmail.com Newsletter Editor: Alan Barrington - 541-935-4960 - albarrington@msn.com

Club Web Site

www.eugenerc.org

Each week thousands of people fly an airplane without ever leaving the ground. The Eugene R/C Aeronauts welcome you to the incredible sport of remote control aviation.

--- SUPPORT YOUR LOCAL HOBBY SHOP ---

Eugene Toy & Hobby